councillors. All proceeds from
the event will go toward pur-
chasing state-of-the-art med-
ical equipment for our
regional hospital.

As part of the Sudbury
Dragon Boats Festival, the
dunk tank will be located in
Bell Park near the Elizabeth
Street parking lot.

Dunkees include hospital
executives Vickie Kaminski
and Joe Pilon, local lawyer
Brian Gatien, city councillors
Joe Cimino, Janet Gasparini,
Doug Craig and Ron Dupuis
and vice-president of opera-
tions XStrata Nickel Mike
Romaniuk.

Locomotive
gets overhaul

After many years facing the
harsh and damaging elements
of Northern Ontario, Locomo-
tive 6077, - affectionately
known as Bullet-Nose Betty, is
undergoing a long-awaited and
extensive restoration process.

Donated to the town of
Capreol in 1967, this 1944
steam engine is a rare and
majestic piece of history.
However, sitting out on dis-
play in Prescott Park for the
past-41 years has taken its
toll, and the engine was in
need of an aesthetic overhaul.

Luckily, Betty has many
who care for her, and is cur-
rently wrapped and hidden
from view, while receiving
rounds of sandblasting and a
new paint job, restoring the
engine back to its original
state.

The engine will be unveiled
within the next two weeks so
visitors of the Northern
Ontario Railway Museum and
Heritage Centre can enjoy the
improved 6077.



